
Urgent Prayer Request and Help for those people who are badly affected by 

the flood due to Heavy rain on the 26th and 27th September, 2024  

The 

heavy monsoon rain has damaged infrastructure, roads, and people's houses. Many people 

have lost their lives and lost their homes and belongings. Our heart is overwhelmed by seeing 

all the disasters and people are suffering.  

People do not have food, no shelter, and no clothes. As we 

visited Thapathali slum on Saturday, almost all the houses 

were flooded by the water and all their belongings too.  All the 

people were taken outside the slum to the safe areas where we 

have distributed water, and some snacks to 230 people, and 

other organizations are also coming together to help and to 

provide food and other needed things.  

It’s very sad to say that two families whose children are 

continuously coming to our tuition center have lost their homes 

and everything. And a few months ago we distributed all the 

school supplies, bags, and dresses to all the around 50 children, 

but now all their things have gone they do not have anything. 

No education materials, no clothes to wear, no food to eat, and 

no bed to sleep.  

Right now we do not to how to help all those people who are in 

need in this difficult time, but we are praying and raising some 

support so that we can help those people who are in need.  

We need your prayers and support!!!! 

 

  


